Sharon Craig

From:; Contact Centre {CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Sent: 19 August 2021 20:27

To: Web Development; Planning

Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2021/0812
Categories: xRedact & Upload

Is your address in Ribble Valley?: Yes

Locality:

County: Lancashire

uprn: 10022973515

usrn: 31801997

ward: E05005297

Planning Application Reference Number: 3/2021/0812

Address of Development: Loud Mytham Barn
Mytham Road

Chipping

PR3 2TS

Your Comments: We wholeheartedly support the application for Loud Mytham Barn to be used as a permanent
dwelling house. Loud Mytharm Barn
“would very much prefer a permanent resident at the Barn, rather
than various visitors coming and going. Especially considering the prospect of large groups of people casing a
disturbance in what is a very peaceful part of the Valley. IIIIIEEGgSEEEEN . - have enjoyed the peace
and quiet and would be opposed to having that disturbed by potentially rowdy holidaymakers. I

home in the country within a friendly community. Something that would
not be possible with different people each week.
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e N ¢ e Barn was to have a
permanent resident 15—

Another point of concern regarding the possibility of the Barn being empty for periods of the year is the greater risk
of burglary and theft at the property, which would not only be distressing to the owner but we also would not like a

I - d attracting burglars into the area, especially considering the current

rise in numbers of rural properties being targeted. We would alsc feel uneasy

Which is something that has been necessary on a number of occasions before

We give this application our full backing and hope that the Barn will be allowed to be used as a permanent dwelling

Aside from the objective reasoning behind our backing for the application to be approved we would like to add that
having known Bl fora year now
I have poured so much love and effort into this community for decades and her
contribution to the local community is hugely valid and important. Loud Mytham without -would quite simply
not be the same and we fully support her want to reside at the Barn permanently.




